EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE SUMMARY September 17, 1998

Recent media coverage was reviewed.

Cahill reported on the Culinary Institute campaign and various committee memberships were discussed.

A 2-year comparison report of new and continuing grants was reviewed by the Committee.

Thomas reported on changes in the operational budget since the tentative budget was prepared in July. The 1998-1999 Capital Improvement Budget was distributed. The Chancellor commented on progress being made by Unison Consulting on reviewing the District's financial status.

The Committee received a cost analysis for court reporter services at Board meetings and committee meetings.